
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Wed, 30 Dec 2015 11:17:52 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: DC/15/2151/OUT

From: John Edwards
Sent: 29 December 2015 21:36
To: Planning.Help
Subject: DC/15/2151/OUT

Dear Sir/ Madam,
                               I am writing to oppose the proposed Great Wilsey Park development. Haverhill in its 
present state cannot support such a large development, the lack of facilities, doctors, dentists, Road 
structures and schools. With this development we could see Haverhill's population grow by more than 5000 
people which is not sustainable. The A1307 would have to be upgraded long before such a project could be 
even thought of as we see each working day the traffic jams between Linton and Cambridge.
Regards,
                John Edwards, 12 Tasman Road, Haverhill

Sent from my iPad 


